
 

 

 

       

 

 

 

Welcome Back! I hope you had a restful half term and are looking forward to all the wonderful 

learning this half term will bring.  I am very excited to be the teacher in Year 2 and look forward to 

getting to know you and your children. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to speak with 

me or a member of the Year 2 team. 

Mrs Ansbro, Mrs O’Boyle, Mr Conner and Miss Bainbridge 

English 
This half term our focus will be on 
the book “Traction Man is Here” 
by Mini Grey. We will be 
exploring, interpreting and 
responding to this wonderful 
picture book as well as writing in 
role and writing letters.  
 
Maths 
Our focus will be Multiplication 
and Division. We will be looking at 
recognising, making and adding 
equal groups, as well as learning 
and using the 2x, 5x and 10x 
tables. 
 
RE 
We will be focussing on Easter 
signs and symbols with particular 
emphasis on the symbolism of the 
Paschal candle. We will be looking 
at a variety of crosses and making 
one.  
 

Science 
Our focus will be Living things and 
their habitats. In this topic we will 
be exploring and comparing 
differences between things that 
are living, dead, and things that 
have never been alive. We will 
also be identifying that most living 
things live in habitats to which 
they are most suited.  
 
Homework 
Reading – 10-15mins daily 

Spelling – paper copies of the 

spellings will be sent home 

weekly.  

Please access TT Rockstars to 

consolidate times tables. 

 
Reading Books 
Children should be reading daily 

and a record of this should be 

written in their school reading 

record book.  

All children have access to our 

beautiful library where they can 

choose books from a variety of 

genres to share at home.  

 

Geography 
Our focus this half term is Where 
in the world are we? In this topic 
we will be naming and locating 
the world’s seven continents and 
five seas, using globes, maps and 
atlases. 
 

Core Christian Value 

 
Resilience 

 
 
 
 7th March – World Book Day 
19th March – Year 2 Parents 
Evening 
28th March – School Closes for  
                         Easter 
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Our School Uniform: 

   
At Little Heaton CE Primary School, we are all expected to wear the correct 

school uniform: 

  

Grey trousers 

Grey skirt or pinafore dress 

Light blue polo shirt, light blue shirt or blouse 

School V neck maroon sweatshirt or cardigan with the school logo on the front 

(logo is optional) 

School tie 

Maroon Fleece 

A Blue gingham summer dress can be worn in the Summer (no other colour 

dresses please). 

Black shoes - no trainers 

From Monday 26th February, ALL pupils must bring their PE kits into school to 

change into on PE days. 

 


